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16 January 2023 

Subject: Response to Submissions - Cockle Bay Wharf Concept - Envelope amendments (SSD-
7684-Mod-1) and Cockle Bay Wharf mixed use development (SSD-9978934) 

Dear Mr Glasgow 

Thank you for your emails dated 23 December 2022 requesting input from the Environment and 
Heritage Group (EHG) on the Response to Submissions for each of the above proposals. 

EHG notes that its combined advice dated 29 November 2021 raised no biodiversity or flooding 
concerns, but recommended consultation with the NSW State Emergency Service in relation to 
flood and evacuation. EHG understands that this consultation has occurred and thus has no further 
comments. 

If you have any queries please contact Dana Alderson, Senior Project Officer Planning via 
dana.alderson@environment.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Susan Harrison 
Senior Team Leader Planning 
Greater Sydney Branch  
Biodiversity and Conservation 
 
 


